You asked for:
a)      A breakdown of the number of people staying in council provided temporary accommodation because

                                                                          i.      they made a homelessness application, or 

                                                                         ii.      the council is yet to offer the individual a permanent tenancy through the waiting list.
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, please access the links below, and is already in the public domain. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/homelessness-statistics
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistical-data-sets/live-tables-on-homelessness
 

b)      In cases where a homelessness application has been made, I would like to know the average length of time that an individual spend in temporary accommodation 

                                                                           i.      overall, and

                                                                         ii.      whilst their application is being processed and the council has yet to assess whether they have a responsibility to house the individual.

 

c)       The average time an individual will spend in temporary accommodation whilst they are on the council’s waiting list for a permanent tenancy.
Section 12 of the Act makes provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for local government is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one person spending more than 18 hours in determining whether the department holds the information, locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

The information requested is not held in a reportable format. This data, if held, would be recorded on an individual’s case file and would require the manual trawl of each user record.
This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with your request in its current form will exceed the appropriate limit.

d)      The number of people in temporary accommodation being housed in 

                                                                           i.      a hotel, and 

                                                                         ii.      a hostel. 

 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, please access the links below, and is already in the public domain. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/homelessness-statistics
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistical-data-sets/live-tables-on-homelessness
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

